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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2015-01-13-028

T0 : PMA BOARD OF GOVERNORS, ALL COMPONENT SOCIETY,
PRESIDENTS, SECRETARIES AND TREASURERS

DATE : January 13, 2015
Greetings!

We have sent previous notices and circulars regarding the following matters as
enumerated. We are emphasizing the need for your component societies to
attend to these at the soonest possible time.

1. For all component societies who have paid their PMA annual dues and
arrears to any UCPB branch in your locality, please submit immediately to the
PMA Secretariat, Membership department the Xerox copies of the deposit
slips from UCPB, or obtain an abstract of the deposits made to PMA by your
component society from your local UCPB. It is urgent that you attend to this
matter. Deadline for submission will be on January 22, 2015.

2. The membership listings are ongoing. The PMA emphasizes the need for
the updating of the present list. In this regard we need your utmost
cooperation. For those who have submitted incomplete listings, and for those
who have not yet submitted any list at all, the Membership staff will continue
to receive your updated membership summary.

3. The PMA Balik PMA program which started October 1, 2014, will end on
March 31, 2015. Please remind your members to take this opportunity to
come back to the fold of the PMA. A 50 per cent discount on all arrears is
being offered. However, the current year should be paid in full. A 10 percent
rebate will be given to all component societies on the total amount that they
have collected, which will be given at the end of the program.

For immediate compliance,

Yours Truly,

Mafianne L. Ordonez- Dobles, M.D.
PMA Secretary General



